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Particulars Details 

Name of activity 
 

Mobile App Demonstration Programme 

 
Beneficiaries of 

activity B.C.A. TY /B.Sc.C.S. TY students 

Dates ( From –To ) 23.10.2019 

No of participants 154  

Activity Report 
Details of Activity, Achievements 
and benefit to the students and 

society 
 

The Department of Information 
Technology has taken initiative to 
develop mobile apps.  
In the BoS meeting of academic year 
2018-19, it was decided that 
individual mobile app development is 
made compulsory for students of 
B.C.A. V / B.Sc.C.S. V sem as their 
project work. 
Through Mobile App Demonstration 
Programme, the students of BCA and 
BScCS demonstrated the various 
mobile apps developed by them in 
front of guests, teachers and students. 
  
President: Dr. Gopalraoji Patil, 
President, Shiv Chhatrapati Shikshan 
Sanstha, Latur 
 
Chief guest: Principal H. R. Kotalwar, 
Former Principal, Dayanand College of 
Commerce, Latur. 
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Students are demonstrating the apps to guests 

 
Students are demonstrating the apps to guests 



 
Guests:  
Prin. A. S. Jadhav, Secretary, Shiv 
Chhatrapati Shikshan Sanstha, Latur 

 
Principal Dr. Mahadev Gavhane,  
Vice Principal Dr. E. U. Masumdar, 

   
 IQAC Coordinator Dr. Abhijit Yadav,       
TPO Mr. Rahul Athawale 

 
 The project incharge of Mobile 

App Development Mr. Manoj 
Birajdar delivered introductory 
speech at the beginning of the 
programme. 

 The felicitation of 18 students of 
B.C.A. TY/B.Sc.C.S. TY and Mrs. J. 
M. Jadhav who have completed 
NPTEL certification course for 
the July-Sept 2019 session took 
place. 

 The President of Shiv Chhatrapati 
Shikshan Sanstha Dr Goapalrao 
Patil, Chief guest Former 
Principal H. R. Kotalwar, Principal 
A. S. Jadhav has appreciated the 
department for taking this 
initiative and guiding the 
students for mobile app 
development. 
 

  Mr. B. S. Gorde proposed vote of 
thanks at the end of the 
programme. 

 
 
 

 

 
Felicitation of students by guests 

 

    
Mobile Apps developed by students 

 
 
 
 



 
Apps developed by students 

 

       


